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We need to protect the volume, flow rate, temperature and time of diversion of our 

streams and reivers in Oregon. Any water transfers need to be carefully reviewed so 

that we can make sure no degradation to the aquatic habitat occurs. If we don't, we 

will permanently loose our wild salmon and steelhead population.  


